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Chevron

ORTHO

Pruning Seal

Fast, Easy Protective Seal
For Pruned, Grafted or

Damaged Trees, Roses, Shrubs

Built-in Applicator

CAUTION:       COMBUSTIBLE

READ LABEL BEFORE USING.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 19151 P.C.P. Act

GUARANTEE:  Asphalt Solids 80.0%

NET CONTENTS 500 grams

Chevron Chemical (Canada) Limited
3228 South Service Road
Burlington, Ontario

L7N 3H8

READ ENTIRE LABEL.  USE STRICTLY IN ACCORDANCE WITH LABEL
CAUTIONS AND DIRECTIONS.

KEEP PRODUCT IN ORIGINAL CONTAINER.  DO NOT PUT INTO FOOD OR
DRINK CONTAINERS

Pruning Seal is ready to use with its own built-in applicator as
a fast, effective, dressing designed to aid in healing of pruning
cuts, grafts, abrasions and wounds on woody plants and trees.  It
provides a protective coating that prevents the entry of
moisture, wood rotting fungi and wood boring insects into the
exposed cut and prevents excessive sap flow.

DIRECTIONS

ROSES AND ORNAMENTAL SHRUBS, FRUIT AND SHADE TREES:  TREAT ALL
PRUNING CUTS OVER 2 CM IN DIAMETER, CUT DECAYED OR DEAD LIMBS OR
TWIGS TO LIVING WOOD AND TREAT.  Apply from can, using the



built-in applicator.  Apply immediately after pruning cuts are
made or when grafting is complete to prevent excessive sap flow
or moisture entry.

WOUNDS AND ABRASIONS:  Trim as required and treat.  Replace cap
tightly when finished to prevent drying out.  Spills can be
cleaned up with turpentine or mineral spirits (substitute for
turpentine).

CAUTION:  CONTAINS PETROLEUM NAPHTHA.  KEEP AWAY FROM HEAT OR
OPEN FLAME USE ONLY IN WELL VENTILATED AREAS.

CAUTION:  May be harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contact with eyes
and skin.  In case of contact flush eyes with fresh water for at
least 15 minutes, for skin, wash with white mineral oil, wipe off
excess and then wash with soap and water.  Get medical attention
if irritation persists.

NOTICE:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out
on the label and subject thereto the buyer assumes the risk to
persons and property arising from the use or handling of this
product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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